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Goldstream Road  
& Fairbanks Area Spot Intersection Improvements
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Construction Update:

• �A PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE will be held on Monday, June 10 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm 
at the Ken Kunkel Community Center, 2645 Goldstream Road. Project teams will be 
available to review the scope of work and provide information about the project. 

• �Work has begun and is scheduled to be complete by August 2014. During this time 
you can expect the following traffic impacts:

      • �Flagging, pilot car operations and/or temporary signals at detours along 
Goldstream Road.

      • �The O’Connor Creek Bridge replacement work (taking place near Ivory Jacks) 
is anticipated to take the majority of the summer. A two-way, unpaved detour 
will be in place on the north side of the road with a narrow shoulder to 
accommodate pedestrians.

      • �The Goldstream Creek Bridge will remain open during construction, though 
there are times where it will be restricted to one lane, and drivers can expect 
pilot cars, temporary signals or flaggers at that time.

      • �Detours will be in place for culvert replacement work at Silver Creek and  
Big Eldorado Creek. Be aware that two 14-day closures are planned  
(one at each location), which will restrict the road to one lane.

• �If you’d like to receive email updates for this project, please email  
Goldstream@nerland.com.

For more information, call H.C. Contractors, Inc. at 488-5983, DOT at 451-5187 
or visit AlaskaNavigator.org.

Goldstream Road  
& Fairbanks Area Spot Intersection Improvements

The Alaska Department of Transportation, in partnership with H.C. Contractors, Inc., is 
working to rehabilitate Goldstream Road, from the Steese Highway to Murphy Dome Road, 
and improve various intersections throughout the Fairbanks area. Planned improvements 
along Goldstream Road include replacing the O’Connor Creek Bridge and upgrading the 
Goldstream Creek Bridge. Other improvements include widening the shoulders between 
Woodbine Drive and the Steese Highway, rehabilitating 600 feet of Murphy Dome 
Road, and intersection upgrades at multiple intersections. We will do our best to keep 
you informed as work progresses and appreciate your patience and cooperation during 
construction. These projects are scheduled to be complete by the end of August 2014.
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